
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #4-6-2020 

Date:      4/17/2020 

Subject: USSVI Convention Survey 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

The USSVI national board of directors had a 
conference call this morning and decided that a final 
decision about the convention would be made by 
May 15th. 
  

To help them make this decision we are asking all 
Perch Base members to respond to a survey as to 
whether you plan on attending the Tucson USSVI 
convention in August. 
  

Please provide a reason, pro or con, to explain 
your decision and respond before April 30th. 
  

ALL responses should be emailed to the 
Perch Base Commander at 
commander@perch-base.org. 
  

If you have any questions, contact Howard Doyle, 
Base Commander, at 602-228-2445 or Vic Van 
Horn, Western District 1 Commander, at 708-609-
9840. 
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